
To whom it may concern,

April 2, 2018

Dear Sir: / Dear Madam:

This is a letter in support of the proposal "From Microscope to Telescope: Interdisciplinarity 
to Foster Human Development", currently being submitted by Universidade Presbiteriana 
Mackenzie to Coordenação de Aperfeiçoamento de Pessoal de Nível Superior (CAPES) 
within its internationalization call. 

Within this proposal, I confirm my intention to collaborate with the research theme "Micro 
and nanostructured multifunctional materials", by receiving students and researchers from 
Universidade Presbiteriana Mackenzie, as well as sending researchers from the University of 
Namur to visit MackGraphe.

Yours sincerely,

Pr. Ph. Lambin

Département de physique "matière et radiations"

Université de Namur, ASBL T. +32 (0)81 72 47 21 philippe.lambin@unamur.be
Siège social – Rue de Bruxelles 61, B-5000 Namur F. +32 (0)81 72 44 64 www.unamur.be


